INTERSTATE: NATURAL GAS - PETROLEUM EMERGENCY U-HAUL OF SOUTHERN MARYLAND

H. R. 11450 (HOS)
i o Conaress of the EUnited States
BHouse of Vepresentatibes

Washington, B.L. 20515

December 19, 1973

Mr, G. W, Carpenter
President

U-Haul of Southern Maryland
2501 Brookdale Drive
Elkridge, Maryland

Dear Mr. Carpenter:

Thank you very much for your letter of December 10, together
with the note. Congratulations on "another West Virginia
boy..." who has come a long way, My very best wishes for
your continued success,

I appreciate your writing me relative to the present "energy
crisis" and note your comments concerning families engaged in
essential household moves,.

As you know, the "Energy Emergency Act"” was passed by the House
last week and is presently being considered by a joint Conference
Committee, You may be assured we are doing our very best toward
the passage of equitable legislation for the benefit of all,

Again, thanking you for writing me and with best wishes to you
and yours for the Holiday Season, I am

Sincerely yours,






U-HAUL

U-HAUL CO. OF SOUTHERN MARYLAND & 2501 BROOKDALE DRIVE ¢ ELKRIDGE, MARYLAND 21227
PHONE: (301) 7 78=-2668 """ S e = B W:-BARPENTER  FPRESIDENT

December 10, 1973

Congressman Harley 0. Staggers
New Jersey & Independence Ave., S.E.
Washington, D. C. 20515

Dear Sir: =

lam pleased that the House Committee on Interstate
and Foreign Commerce chose to include wording in HR 11459
to rZ{lect their concern that families engaged in an -
essential household move be given some priority in
securing fuel.

Household moving is a purposeful, non-recreational
activity. Most all one-way household moves are essential
because of employment problems; military induction, transfer
or discharge; health problems; schooling; retirement;
involuntary housing change; or similiar complelling reasons.
More than 27,000 families in your District will be faced
with this problem next year, and 13,000 will move with
do-it-yourself equipment.

| would respectfully ask your help and assistance
in supporting this section during the consideration of
HR 11450 on the House Floor and in the final vote.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,




